

D1 Newsletter



March: Builder Winners

Congratulations to the following students for being our March builders of the month and showing their willingness to try and believe in our ability to succeed.!

1 1at Crada	Mas Coo	Oscarda I dela com
• 1st Grade	Mrs. Coe	Omar Lasheen
	Mrs. Toale	Cecelia Hall
	Ms. Oveson	Crew Cooke
• 2nd Grade	Ms. Cripps	Namish Wangkheimayum
	Mrs. Dumont	Ishan Pathak
	Mr. Mazzini	Beckett Stephenson
• 3rd Grade	Mrs. Jhaveri	Beck Hartman
	Mrs. Wanner	Donovan Nkansah
	Mrs. Pineda	Jeremiah Wunaki
• 4th Grade	Mrs. Thornock	Ben Mills
	Mrs. Arabyan	Knox Johnson
	Mrs. Evans	Ben Var der Westhuizen
• 5th Grade	Mrs. Anderson	Eeshan Nalla
	Mrs. Williams	Santiago Montoya
	Mrs. Diamond	Diego Vilchez
• 6th Grade	Mrs. Peery	Ashar Rizwan
	Mrs. Curtis	Jericho Call
	Ms. Morris	Zoe Hammer

Upcoming Events

April 15-26	RISE /SAT Testing **No Absences**		
Friday, April 26	12:50 6th Grade Ambassador Event		
April 29-May 3	Class Speech Festivals		
Friday, May 3	Midterm Deadline		
Wednesday, May 8	5th Grade Rehearsal Hope of America		
Friday, May 10	I-3 Field Trips		
Friday, May 17	4-6 Field Trips		
Friday, May 18	APA 5K Fun Run		
May 13-21	End of Year SWYK Assemblies		
May 13 - 5:30 4th Grade 7:00 5th Grade May 14 - 6:00 6th Grade May 20 - 5:30 1st Grade 7:00 3rd Grade May 21 - 6:00 2nd Grade			



Wow!! Zambia Bake Sale Success

What an amazing success we have had this week for the Zambia Bake Sale. A **HUGE** shoutout to all who donated goods to sell, who came in and helped us run the sale, and to all who sent cash with their kids to buy a treat (or two or more!).... THANK YOU THANK YOU! We are always so blown away by the generosity and goodness found here in our campus family. Thank you for supporting our cause and making a piece of the WORLD literally a better place. We will send out our grand total from our bake sale in our next newsletter. Thank you again!

5th Grade Galaxy Quest

What an awesome last event we've had learning about good choices at our Galaxy Quest! We learned how important it is to be friendly first, to take care of our bodies, to stay mentally strong, and to find ways to meditate and take care of our mental well being. We have some INCREDIBLE fifth grade students here at Draper One. Thank you teachers, instructors, character development team members, and parent volunteers for a WONDERFUL activity!

Volunteering at APA

In order to volunteer at American Preparatory Academy, it is a requirement that each individual who plans to volunteer at APA completes the fingerprinting procedure. Volunteering opportunities may be in the classroom, at athletic events, on field trips, or any other time spent on school grounds or with American Preparatory Academy students. The fingerprinting process is not transferable (i.e., switching parents on the morning of a field trip) and must be completed by each individual who will be volunteering. Fingerprinting sessions are available by appointment only. To schedule your appointment, click the link at the bottom of this page. You will need to plan your appointment at least seven (7) days before your first volunteering appointment to ensure timely processing. You will be expected to present a government-issued photo ID and sign a consent form. If you have any questions/concerns regarding the fingerprinting process or if you believe you already have a valid background check on file with APA,

please feel free to reach out to Brenna Fontaine at bfontaine@apamail.org.

Thank you for your commitment to the safety and well-being of our students!



2024-2025 Enrollment Opportunity

Hello American Prep families! We have a special request to make of all our parents and staff. This year is the last year we will receive the federal funding that we have received since COVID. This means that we will be faced with cutting programs or staff positions UNLESS we can add students to our schools. We prefer to add students! But to do this, we need your help! Over 90% of our new students hear about our school through friends or family members. This means that YOU are our BEST AMBASSADORS! We have opened new classes at our schools for next year and need to increase enrollment by 300 students district-wide. We currently have about 5,000 students and we need 5,300 in order to keep our programs in place. Please send a link to as many people as you can. Campuses will be holding evening open houses after spring break. This QR code lists

the Open House dates, times and addresses.

THANK YOU FOR YOU HELP IN BRINGING APA TO 300 MORE LUCKY STUDENTS!







6TH ANNUAL SAT., MAY 18, 2024

APA SUPER HERO
FUN RUN AND FUNDRAISER



BAROMETER KEY INCENTIVE LEVELS





\$12 - RACE & FIRST LEVEL REGISTRATION

T-Shirt, Finisher Medal, Swag Cinch Bag and Race Registration Per Person for either/both 5K or 1K.

WEAR SHIRT TO SCHOOL 5/17!

* MUST BE REGISTERED BY FRIDAY, MAY 5 @ NOON TO RECIEVE SHIRT AND SWAG *





\$20 - HAT DAY (MON., MAY 13)





\$30 - SPORT DAY (TUES., MAY 14)

(wear favorite team jersey to school)





\$40 - CRAZY HAIR DAY (WED., MAY 15)





\$50 - HOMEWORK PASS (VALID: ANY DAY IN MAY)





\$75 - FREE CASUAL DRESS DAY (THUR., MAY 16)

Shorts must come to the knee, no tank tops



\$125 - TEACHER FOR ONE CLASS

(Student chooses subject to teach one class, with teacher approval date and class)

\$200 - PIZZA PARTY WITH PRINCIPAL!!



Únase a nuestro

Comité Asesor de Padres

Cada escuela debe tener un Comité Asesor de Padres (PAC) compuesto por la administración escolar y los padres, siendo los padres la mayoría del comité. El PAC se reúne 4 veces al año y participa en el desarrollo del Plan Escolar Anual, al decidir cómo se gastarán los fondos del Fideicomiso de Tierras y otros asuntos importantes para nuestros estudiantes en American Preparatory Academy.

Se acercan nuestras elecciones anuales del Comité Asesor de Padres (PAC) y estamos buscando voluntarios para servir durante el año escolar 2024-2024. No hay límites de mandato; siempre que el voluntario tenga estudiantes inscritos en la escuela y participe activamente, puede continuar sirviendo en el comité.

Si está interesado, comuníquese con Rebecca Dailey a landtrust@apamail.org a más tardar el lunes 29 de Abril de 2024 a las 4 p.m.

Incluya:

- Su nombre
- El campus para el que se postula
- El nombre y el grado
- Su número de teléfono y dirección de correo electrónico
- Un párrafo breve (70 palabras o menos) sobre por qué está interesado en formar parte del comité.
- El enlace de la boleta irá a casa como la última página delboletín del 3 de Mayo y las elecciones se realizarán hasta el Miércoles 8 de Mayo. El candidato que reciba la mayor cantidad de votos se publicará en el boletín del 10 de Mayo de su campus.

Gracias, Rebecca Dailey Land Trust Gerente de subvenciones Escuelas de la Academia Preparatoria Estadounidense

> To read this same flyer in spanish, click here! Para leer este mismo folleto en español, ¡haz clic aquí!